
On Saturday, March 30th, 2013 Glendale Community College hosted the first annual GCC Robotics 
Competition, sponsored through the title V GAUSS grant. The Robotics Competition featured LEGO 
teams from all four Glendale Unified School District middle schools and VEX teams that included high 
school and middle school participants from areas throughout southern California. Families, school 
district representatives, GCC faculty and staff, students, and many other spectators gathered to watch 
the teams in action. Having both LEGO and VEX competitions on the same day, on the same campus was 
exciting; everyone enjoyed seeing both competitions. GCC hopes to make this an annual event in an 
effort to introduce kids to engineering, and to raise awareness and interest in STEM fields. 

Here are some pictures from the event: 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


